Conseil des Services du District de

Manitoulin-Sudbury

District Services Board

RESOLUTION 12-107
DATE: November 22, 2012
MOVED BY: David Leonard SECONDED BY: Lou Addison
WHEREAS the North East Local Integrated Health Network (NE LHIN) issued a request

for an Expression of Interest in relation Non-Urgent Inter-Facility Patient Transportation
systems; and

WHEREAS the Manitoulin-Sudbury District Services Board has worked collaboratively
with Chapleau Health Services to develop a proposal; and

WHEREAS the Manitoulin-Sudbury District Services Board has reviewed the Chapleau
Non-Urgent Inter-Facility Patient Transportation proposal to the NE LHIN and the
Chapleau Non-Urgent Issue Report.

THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED THAT the Manitoulin-Sudbury District Services Board
endorses and approves Chapleau Non-Urgent Inter-Facility Patient Transportation
Proposal submitted to the NE LHIN and the Chapleau Non-Urgent Issue Report as
presented; and

FURTHER BE IT RESOLVED THAT this resolution be forwarded to the Honourable
Deb Matthews, Minister of Health and Long Term Care, Louise Paquette, CEO for NE
LHIN and Gail Bignucolo, CEO for Chapleau Health Services.
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